From: Mr. Aptaker, Ms. Haut, Mrs. Moen, Mr. Raco, and Ms. Stewart

Class: Cyber High

Assignments: Wk 1-Wk 5

Cyber High students are expected to continue working on all courses that are open to them. Please continue to take notes as you go.

Cyber High students must email the teacher during their office hours to let them know that the student is requesting to take the final exam. Students may submit work to be graded at any time, but teachers may only be able to grade submitted work during their office hours.

Once a final exam is approved, students have only 10 minutes to start the exam. At this time, final exams are set to end after 1 hour. If students do not finish before the 1 hour time limit, they will need to restart the exam as they have done previously in class. However, students will not need the teacher to unlock it again.

If a student is not able to complete Cyber High online, you will need to complete the work using packets. Please contact the teacher to let them know that you cannot complete Cyber High work online from home as soon as possible.

Teacher	Email	Office Hours (M-F)
Lee Aptaker	laptaker@tusd.net	9AM-11AM
Jennifer Haut	jhaut@tusd.net	10AM-12PM
Diane Moen	dmoen@tusd.net	1PM-3PM
Joe Raco	joeraco@tusd.net	8AM-10AM
Kim Stewart	kstewart@tusd.net	8AM-10AM